T

AO-1 Mohawk Makes First Trip To Rucker

“The Mohawk is a great air-
craft. It was designed to im-
prove and expand our surveil-
lance means and I am confident
that it will perform its mis-
sion with distinction. We look
forward to the addition of this
responsive airplane within our
inventory.” — Maj Gen Ernest
F. Easterbrook, USA

According to Col Jack L.
Marinelli, President of the
United States Army Aviation
Board, the Mohawk was
brought here for orientation of
Board and United States Army
Aviation School personnel in
preparation for the pilot train-
ing program to be held at
Grumman Aircraft Corp. later

7/1960

this year. After pilot training,
service tests of the Mohawk

will be conducted by the Avia-
tion Board at Fort Rucker.




